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From:From: "Zooey"Zooey Diggory"Diggory" <zooey@5tillwaterscLcom><zooey@stillwaterscLcom> 
To:To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg;ca.gov NEWHALLRANCH@dfg;ca.goY
Date: Date: Mon, Mon, AprApr 27,27, 20092009 8:45AM8:45AM 
Subject: Subject: NewhallNewhall websitewebsite 

TheThe NewhallNewhall websitewebsite (www.dfg.ca.gov/region/5/newhall) (www.dfg.ca.goY/region/5/newhall) doesdoes notnot appearappear toto 
bebe functional.functional. PleasePlease letlet meme knowknow whenwhen I I willwill bebe ableable toto accessaccess thethe 
NewhallNewhall EISIEIREISIEIR throughthrough thisthis website.website. 

ThankThank you,you, 

ZooeyZooey 

ZooeyZooey DiggoryDiggory 
StillwaterStillwater SCiencesSciences 
P.O.P.O. BoxBox 409409 
SantaSanta Cruz,Cruz, CACA 9506195061 
831-786.,8969831-786-8969 
www.stillwatersci.comwww.stillwatersci.com 



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-055-1 June 2010

055. E-mail from Zooey Diggory, Stillwater Sciences, dated April 27, 2009

Response 1

The comment states that the website providing access to the Draft EIS/EIR was not functional. On April
28, 2009, CDFG Senior Environmental Scientist Betty Courtney contacted Ms. Diggory of Stillwater
Sciences via telephone. Ms. Diggory explained that she was unable to access the website
(www.dfg.ca/region/5/newhall) on Friday afternoon. Ms. Courtney explained that the website became
operational on the evening of Friday, April 24, 2009 after 5 p.m., and noted that the official comment
period began on Monday, April 27, 2009. Ms. Diggory attempted to access the site shortly after sending
the e-mail on Monday, April 27, 2009 at 8:45 a.m., and was able to successfully view the site. Ms.
Diggory needed no further assistance, and had no other questions. The comment will be included as part
of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed Project.
Because the comment does not raise address the content of the Draft EIS/EIR, no further response is
provided.




